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Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Beech Class 
 
Exciting opportunity for all Year 5 pupils - Greatworth Hall Farm Trip – 26th March 2024 
 
This academic year, we are delighted to have partnered up once again with local farm Greatworth 
Hall for a fifth year to visit the education centre and farm there. All learning from the visits, and from 
any Forest School sessions that take place this year in our school wildlife area, will link to our 
science topics; describing life processes and reproduction in plants and animals whilst refining their 
teamwork, communication, listening and responding skills.  Linked to their geography topic, the 
children will observe, measure, record and present the human and physical features in the local 
area using a range of methods, including sketch maps, plans and graphs, and digital technologies.  
 
In order to attend, your child must have their Forest School appropriate clothing including:  
 

 waterproofs if wet; sun cream and hat if sunny or coat if cold  

 welly boots/sturdy waterproof walking boots 

 a spare pair of suitable clean indoor shoes i.e trainers (to be brought in a named carrier bag) 

 packed lunch including water bottle and healthy snack 
 
Pupils will travel by minibus and will need a packed lunch for their visits. Beech Class will visit on 
Tuesday 26h March 2024.  
 
The cost of the trip is £12.00 and consent and payment can be made on Parentpay. If we do not 
receive enough funds, the trip cannot go ahead. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Hope and Mrs Zohaib 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


